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VLA BB
Attention: S. K. Lawlis | A

Re:  Edge Petroleum Operating Company, Inc.
Golden Lane “29” Well No. 1Y
API No. 30-015-34295

Dear Mr. Lawlis:

I have received your letter dated February 15, 2006 regarding the Golden Lane “29” Well No.
1Y. Ihave reviewed the Division’s well files and have found no documentation that this well has been
drilled. Ihave also reviewed production records and have found no documentation that shows this well
to be producing. From the lack of documentation, I can only assume that Edge has not yet drilled the
well; however, if you have knowledge or evidence to the contrary, please advise the Division, at which
time we will contact Edge to obtain the necessary paperwork that is required to be submitted.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466.

Sincerely,

'/ . .

vl ( @ F ek
David Catanach
Engineer
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William F, Carr
Case File-13351

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




